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Comments: Restricting camping and closing down social roads etc all seem like logical steps to take. However

limiting day use is a step too far before other mitigations have been tried. Consider that a couple of families

hiking up to blue lakes would take up one quarter of the permits per day. Day use should always be free and

open. Also, charges for per user reservations places an undue burden on families. Living in western colorado is

not cheap for families and placing the burden of more fees on them is not the way to grow healthy, nature loving

and respecting future generations. 


